
   

 

Office of Research  and Development

GPO Box U1987
Perth Western Australia 6845  

Telephone +61 8 9266 7863
Facsimile +61 8 9266 3793
Web research.curtin.edu.au

11-Nov-2016  

 

Name: Peter McEvoy

Department/School: School of Psychology and Speech Pathology

Email: Peter.Mcevoy@curtin.edu.au

 

Dear Peter McEvoy

 

RE: Reciprocal ethics approval

Approval number: HRE2016-0452

 

Thank you for your application submitted to the Human Research Ethics Office for the project Evaluating the efficacy of a brief intervention for
carers of individuals with eating disorders: A randomised controlled trial.

 

Your application has been approved by the Curtin University Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) through a reciprocal approval process with
the lead HREC.

 

The lead HREC for this project has been identified as North Metropolitan Health Service - Mental Health Research Ethics and Governance Office.

 

Approval number from the lead HREC is noted as 19_2016.

 

The Curtin University Human Research Ethics Office approval number for this project is HRE2016-0452. Please use this number in all
correspondence with the Curtin University Ethics Office regarding this project.    

 

Approval is granted for a period of one year from 11-Nov-2016 to 11-Nov-2017. Continuation of approval will be granted on an annual basis
following submission of an annual report.

 

Personnel authorised to work on this project:

Name Role

McEvoy, Peter

Targowski, Katharina Student

 

You must comply with the lead HREC’s reporting requirements and conditions of approval. You must also:

Keep the Curtin University Ethics Office informed of submissions to the lead HREC, and of the review outcomes for those submissions
Conduct your research according to the approved proposal
Report to the lead HREC anything that might warrant review of the ethics approval for the project
Submit an annual progress report to the Curtin University Ethics Office on or before the anniversary of approval, and a completion report on



completion of the project. These can be the same reports submitted to the lead HREC.
Personnel working on this project must be adequately qualified by education, training and experience for their role, or supervised
Personnel must disclose any actual or potential conflicts of interest, including any financial or other interest or affiliation, that bears on this
project
Data and primary materials must be managed in accordance with the Western Australian University Sector Disposal Authority (WAUSDA)
and the Curtin University Research Data and Primary Materials policy
Where practicable, results of the research should be made available to the research participants in a timely and clear manner
The Curtin University Ethics Office may conduct audits on a portion of approved projects.

This letter constitutes ethical approval only. This project may not proceed until you have met all of the Curtin University research governance
requirements.

Should you have any queries regarding consideration of your project, please contact the Ethics Support Officer for your faculty or the Ethics Office
at hrec@curtin.edu.au or on 9266 2784. 

 

 

Yours sincerely

Professor Peter O’Leary
Chair, Human Research Ethics Committee

 

http://rim.curtin.edu.au/tools/disposal_authorities.cfm
https://policies.curtin.edu.au/local/docs/policy/Research_Data_and_Primary_Materials_Policy.pdf
mailto:hrec@curtin.edu.au

